
 

NP/LL 09.09.20 

CURRENT YEAR 5: TRIP FOR WHEN IN YEAR 6 
 

Residential Trip to Osmington Bay in 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
After successful residential visits to Osmington Bay previously, we are delighted to invite your 
child to a residential trip there. We have always taken Year 5 children previously but due to 
Covid-19, the trip that should have taken place in April of this year for last year’s Year 5 has 
been postponed until next May (when the children will be in Year 6). Consequently we have 
provisionally booked a residential week for your child’s cohort in September 2021, when your 
child will be in Year 6. 
 
I appreciate that this is a long time before the trip itself, however as we are booking now, this 
price includes an Early Booking Discount from PGL. The money can be paid in one lump sum 
or in instalments between now and next June. More information on dates and amounts for 
these instalments will follow.  
 
Osmington Bay is a multi-activity centre run by PGL.  
During the week the children will take part in an exciting range of activities such as – 
 

 Climbing 

 Abseiling 

 Archery 

 Fencing 

 Jacobs Ladder 

 Trapeze 

 Raft Building 

 Giant Swing 
 

 Zip Wire 

 Sensory Trail 

 Mountain Biking 

 Street Surfing 
 

In addition to the day activities, evening entertainment is provided as well. The activities and 
residential are designed to encourage teamwork, confidence and sharing as well as an 
increased sense of responsibility, which it is hoped, will all be taken on both at home and at 
school.  
 
This link takes you directly to information about Osmington Bay - 
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/adventure-holidays/centres/osmington-bay 

 

The residential trip will take place from Monday 13th Sept to Friday 17th Sept  2021. 
 

The cost of the residential trip is £355 which includes coach travel to and from Weymouth, 18 

different activity sessions, instruction from highly trained and externally qualified Activity Group 
Leaders, full board accommodation and travel insurance cover.  
 
To confirm your child’s place please pay a deposit of £45 by Monday 21st September 2020.  
Online Payments only please. 
 
An information session about the trip will take place nearer the event. 
 
We think it’s going to be another brilliant learning experience! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Pollitt 
Deputy Head 

https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/adventure-holidays/centres/osmington-bay

